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LEGAL ALERT 
17 November 2023 

Update of the minimum wage 

On the 17th of November, Decree-Law no. 107/2023 was published, proceeding to update the minimum wage 

to € 820,00, as of the 1st of January, 2024. 

As such, from that date on, employers must update the employees’ remunerations affected by such change. 

 

 

For more information on this subject, please contact: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pedro Ulrich 
Partner | Employment & Pension 
pulrich@ctsu.pt 


